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STATE OF KANSAS

ieparfnzenf 0/ _/40[m£nid tration

Division of Architectural Services
State Office Building—Topeka 66612

August 25, 1976

Re: Classroom & Office Building
Fort Hays Kansas State College
Hays, Kansas

G. W. Tonanek

President

Fort Hays Kansas State College
Hays, Kansas 67601

Dear President Tonanek:

This office is becoming quite concerned about the progress on

the program for the above referenced project. We cannot institute
proceedings for interviewing architects until we have the final
program as approved by the Board of Regents.

If you recall the 1975 session of the legislature authorized prelimi-
nary planning money for this project and the 1976 session authorized
final planning money.

I am concerned that if the legislature became aware that so much time
has elapsed without progress they may be inclined to red 1ine the en-
tire project.

I also wish to point out that in another month or so Mr. James Bibb
will be so wrapped up in legislative budget meetings that it becomes
extremely difficult to schedule him in any Architectural Selection
meetings.

Any information that you can give me on action that you can take to
expedite this program will be certainly appreciated.

Yours

ruly,
i

ouis J.
LJK:ks Director
cc: Warren Corman

Earl Bozeman

ruege
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